
 

Service Information for Independence Day 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (July 2, 2024) - Pittsburgh Regional Transit will operate modified service 
on Thursday, July 4, for the Independence Day holiday. 

Buses will operate on Sunday schedules, with a half-dozen routes detoured from about 8:45 p.m. 
until the end of service for the partial closure of streets near Gateway Center in downtown 
Pittsburgh. Detours for these routes can be found at www.rideprt.org/detours/. 

The light rail system will operate on special holiday schedules that can be found at 
www.rideprt.org/holidays. 

The Monongahela Incline will be open and fare-free from 8:45 a.m. to midnight. 

PRT Customer Service representatives will be available by phone from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and on X 
(formerly Twitter) @pghtransitcare and via chat at www.rideprt.org from 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 

All transit service will resume regular weekday service on Friday, July 5. 
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